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Christmas Newsletter 2016 
Dear Parents 
 
Christmas Production – Tigers Children Only 
On Wednesday 7th December we will be having our Christmastime Production at Nursery for Tigers children 
only from 10.00 – 10.30 am.  All the Tigers children can participate, even if this is not their normal day of 
attendance.  All Tigers parents are welcome to attend – please arrive at 9.50 am.  There will be refreshments 
available afterwards for parents and children. 
 
Cubs Singalong 
On Thursday 8th December we invite Cubs parents in to a singalong with their children from 10.00 – 10.30 am.  
All the Cubs children can participate, even if this is not their normal day of attendance.  All Cubs parents are 
welcome to attend – please arrive at 9.50 am.  There will be refreshments available afterwards for parents and 
children. 
 
Christmas Party  
Our Christmas party will be on Wednesday 14th December from 10.00am to 1.30pm.  The cost for the party will 
be £5.00 per child (if it’s not your child’s usual day) or £3.00 (if it is your child’s usual day).  We will be having a 
children’s entertainer, a visit from Father Christmas, a present for each child and a traditional Christmas dinner. 
 
All children are welcome to attend the party even if this is not your child’s usual day of attendance. If this is not 
your child’s usual day of attendance, then please bring them to Nursery at 9.50am on this day.  
 
Please make payment to the office and let them know if you wish your child to attend our party by Friday 2nd 
December. 
 
End of Term 
Term ends for Grant registered children on Friday 16th December and children start back at Nursery on Monday 
9th January 2017. 
 
Opening and Closing Hours over the Christmas Period 
Nursery will be open over the Christmas holidays as below: 
 
Monday 19th December - 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Tuesday 20th December - 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Wednesday 21st December - 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Thursday 22nd December - 7.00 am – 6.00 pm  
Friday 23rd December – 7.00 am – 4.00 pm 
Monday 26th December – CLOSED (Bank Holiday) 
Tuesday 27th December – CLOSED (Bank Holiday) 
Wednesday 28th December – 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Thursday 29th December – 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Friday 30th December – 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
Monday 2nd January – CLOSED (Bank Holiday) 
Tuesday 3rd January – 7.00 am – 6.00 pm 
 
If your child is Grant Registered and you wish for them to attend Nursery during the holidays, then fees will 
apply – please ask at the office. 
Kind regards – Miss Melissa 
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Dear Parents 
 
In order to arrange both staffing and catering over the Christmas period, please 
can you indicate below which days and times you require for your child to 
attend during this time.   
 
Name of Child _____________________________________ 
 

Places Required 
 

Date Place 
Required 
(Please 

Tick) 

Time Required  
From (Please 
write time) 

Time Required  
To (Please write 

time) 

Monday 19th December    

Tuesday 20th December    
Wednesday 21st December    

Thursday 22nd December    

Friday 23rd December    
Wednesday 28th December    

Thursday 29th December    
Friday 30th December    

Tuesday 3rd January    
Wednesday 4th January    

Thursday 5th January    

Friday 6th January    
 
Please return this form by Friday 2nd December. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Melissa 
Manager 
 


